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Comments: Tribes should be involved in the creation of Climbing Management Plans at their inception instead of
consulted once a plan is drafted

The USFS should clarify what will happen if there is not enough funding and resources to draft climbing
management plans for wilderness or outside wilderness, and what actions will be taken by the USFS in that case,
if any

The USFS should clarify what will happen if there is not enough funding and resources to complete a Minimum
Requirements Analysis for fixed anchors and fixed equipment in wilderness areas

The USFS should address the need for more staffing to effectively create climbing management plans, conduct
MRAs and deal with any permitting systems

Tribes should be consulted in the planning process of any permitting systems

Tribes should be involved in the creation of any educational and interpretive materials created as part of a
climbing management plan



